
From: Amy Slattery <amy.e.slattery@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 11:28 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Public Comment  
  
To Whom it May Concern,  
 
As residents and property owners in Concord, NH, we oppose Northern Pass as proposed and 
support the burying of lines through the city.   
 
Slattery 
30 Snow Pond Road 
Concord 
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